ORANGE COUNTY
HILLSBOROUGH
NORTH CAROLINA
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March 25, 2010

Mr. Tom Fransen

Division of Water Resources

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
1611 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-1611

RE: Jordan Lake Water Supply Storage Allocations
Round 4 Letter of Interest

Dear Mr. Fransen:

Please consider this correspondence as a Letter of Interest indicating that
Orange County, as a member of the Jordan Lake Partnership, intends to submit
an application for an increase in its current allocation of water supply storage
from Jordan Lake, as per of the recently-initiated fourth round of allocations.

Orange County’s primary contact for fhi_s matter will be:

David Stancil, AICP
Orange County

PO Box 8181

Hillsborough, NC 27278

Phone: (919) 245-2522

Email: dstancil@co.orange.nc.us

Thank you for your assistance with this matter.
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